
 

See productsafety.gov.au for  
Australian product recall information 

 

Do you own this product? 

ZARA long-sleeved boy’s shirt with buttons 

ZARA branded boy’s shirt, long-sleeved with brown 
buttons, in pale blue. 

Sizes: 6-9 months, 9-12 months, 12-18 months, 18-24 
months, 2-3 years, 3-4 years, 4-5 years 

Dates sold: 29 July 2022 to 26 February 2023 

 

 

Why the product is recalled: The buttons on the front of the shirt are 
not adequately attached and may come off the shirt. 

Hazard: There is a risk of choking or suffocation in young children, 
leading to severe injury or death if a button detaches and is ingested. 

 

What to do: 

Consumers should immediately stop using the shirt and return it to ZARA 
to receive a full refund of the purchase price. 

 

Contact details: 

Ask our staff to find out more about the recall in an Australian ZARA 
store. 

Online: You can contact us via the contact information provided on our 
“Contact Us” section of the webpage or the contact information on the 
ZARA app, or by Facebook or live chat 

Live chat https://www.zara/com/au/en/contact  

 

Purchased from:  

ZARA stores in Australia  

ZARA online at https://www.zara.com/au/  

Via the ZARA app 
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